
 
 
14 October 2022 
 
 
To Whom it may concern 
 
 
I highly recommend Glenda and her team at Harding Conferences.  They are helpful, friendly, 
professional and accommodating hence we continue to use their services for our bi-annual 
conference  
 
Brigitte Sargent on behalf of CETANZ  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.cetanz.org.nz/conferences/

